
BIG & HEARTFELT
THANKS

We feel grateful and warmed that you
are a part of the Kuchinate family. 



Dear members of St Mary's and St Joseph's, 




We would like to express our heartfelt gratitude for your generous donation to Kuchinate. On

behalf of over 350 asylum seeking women, we extend our deepest appreciation for your

commitment and support towards our cause. Thanks to your contribution, we can continue to

assist and empower our community of asylum-seeking artisans. 




Your donation allows us to uphold our commitment of supporting and empowering over 350

women who rely on Kuchinate for essential psychosocial assistance, income generation, and a

sense of community. We are dedicated to addressing the multifaceted challenges associated with

ensuring economic, social, and psychological empowerment for all our members. Kuchinate is

where the women can call home, and come to “rest their heart”.




Our continued success is driven by the invaluable contributions of compassionate individuals such

as yourself, who have become an integral part of the expansive Kuchinate community. We

sincerely value your friendship and unwavering support, and eagerly anticipate walking alongside

you on our collective journey as we strive for further growth and prosperity.




Sister Aziza and Diddy Mymin Kahn

Co-Directors and Co-Founders of Kuchinate


